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On behalf of the United Postmasters and Managers of America (UPMA), I want to extend my sincere 
gratitude to Postmaster General Louis DeJoy for his leadership and commitment to the United 
States Postal Service. Throughout his tenure, UPMA has maintained a productive and open working 
relationship with Postmaster General DeJoy, and we appreciate his willingness to engage with our 
organization on critical issues impacting postal operations and employees. 
  
We especially thank him for his strong support of UPMA, demonstrated by his attendance at every 
UPMA Legislative Summit and every UPMA National Convention during his tenure. His willingness 
to meet with our members, listen to their concerns, and discuss the future of the Postal Service 
has been invaluable. UPMA proudly worked alongside Postmaster General DeJoy to ensure mail 
service continued during the COVID-19 pandemic, to help pass landmark legislation like the Postal 
Service Reform Act, and to address the longstanding business challenges the organization must 
continue to navigate. 
  
As he prepares to depart, we wish him the very best in his future endeavors and appreciate his 
efforts in leading the Postal Service through a challenging and transformative period. We look 
forward to working with President Trump, the Board of Governors, and Congress as new leadership 
at the Postal Service engages in efforts to strengthen the organization for the benefit of 
postmasters, managers, and the communities we serve.” 
  
  

Sincerely,  

 

Anthony Leonardi 

National President UPMA 

 

 


